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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Access to MYS restored; updated IPC guidance published; upcoming ShCR webinar; NHSE&I health and wellbeing online event.

Access to MYS restored following technical issue
Earlier today PSNC was made aware of an issue affecting access to the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal on the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) website. The portal was unavailable for several hours, preventing community pharmacy contractors from completing their FP34C declarations through MYS. The issue has now been rectified and contractors should now be able to log in to MYS to complete their end of month submission.

Contractors have until end of tomorrow (Tuesday 7th June) to submit their FP34C declarations via MYS. We urge all contractors yet to complete their submissions to follow the current timetable to ensure that they do not lose out on earlier advance payments.

Find out more

Updated IPC guidance published
NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) has published a letter to support NHS service providers, including community pharmacy contractors, to interpret the updated Infection Prevention and Control (IPC) guidance that has been published by the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA).

UKHSA updated its UK IPC guidance with new COVID-19 pathogen-specific advice for health and care professionals. This advice should be read alongside the National Infection Prevention and Control Manual (NIPCM).

Read more 

Upcoming ShCR implementation webinar
The NHS Transformation Directorate is holding a webinar for community pharmacy teams on Shared Care Records (ShCRs). The webinar, scheduled for 2pm on Thursday 23rd June, will discuss the benefits of pharmacy access to ShCRs, the barriers to implementation and more.

Register for the webinar 

Health and wellbeing support offers for pharmacy teams
NHSE&I would like to invite community pharmacy teams to join an online session on 30th June, from 5-6.30pm. This session is an opportunity for pharmacy teams to hear the about current health and wellbeing support offers available to them and how NHSE&I can use insights and data to develop the support offer available.

Register for the online event
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